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Mr. Harris’s Note

Well, here we are at the last week of school. On Friday, May 31, our last day of school, the
students will be released at 12:05 p.m. Please be prepared for that.

Just as a reminder we will post class lists on the last day of school, except for kindergarten and
2nd grade. We won’t make kindergarten class lists until we assess each kindergartener in early
August. Our secretaries will arrange a time for parents to do this. Because our kindergarten
numbers are low so far, we are going to wait to see if we can do 3 classes for them depending on
how many kids register before school starts. If so 2nd grade will have two classes. If we don’t do
3 classes of kindergarten we will do 3 classes of 2nd grade. Both these classes will be posted a
week or so before school starts. Also, student names won’t appear on the class lists on May 31 if
they owe lunch money, or don’t have all their library books turned in, so please get that taken
care of before the last day of school.

Thanks for letting us work with your kids this year. We love working with them and you. As a
school staff we wish you a wonderful summer with your kids and we look forward to seeing you
again in August.

Thanks,
Mr. Harris



